
 
 
Reference: RFI 1710110 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 06/11/2017 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 
 
Please can I ask what the Published admissions number will be for Whitley bay high school for the 
academic year September 2019 to 2020. 
 
Response:  
 
The Governing Body is the Admissions Authority, therefore this request should be sent to the  
school direct to answer, as they are a data controller within their own right.  The Consultation on 
Admission Arrangements for September 2019 Admission will be published during November 2017.  

 


